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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                       

It is lovely to hear from the teachers just how many children are logging on to the live lessons. 

This is really reassuring that so many of us have got to grips with the technology and have 

managed to navigate our way to the classrooms. Well done to you all for achieving this. It is 

really great to see. I know that not everyone has the technology, and I can see who is receiving 

the paper copies. This is great, as it means that the children are receiving the work that the 

teachers have prepared, and are continuing with their education. A reminder that, if you can 

access the classroom but don’t have a printer, you don’t need a paper copy as well, all you 

need is blank paper for children to write their answers on. This can then be posted back to 

school or sent via the internet. Spare books are available in reception if you need some paper.  

If you are still having difficulties with accessing the online teaching, please do get it touch, 

either by phone or email, and we will do our best to help you solve this. 

Please can I remind all children that, whilst it is lovely to see you all using  the Teams 

classrooms, please keep the ‘Wall’ (the ‘Posts’ area of the classroom, where message can be 

typed) free for the teachers to use to communicate to you, rather than you using it for social 

chat. You may ask your teacher a question, but please do not use it to talk to each other. This 

is because messages from the teachers are getting lost amongst all of the chat! Thank you.  

I hope you are keeping safe and well and, as always, if you have a question, please email 

school.  

Many thanks, Jon Stevens.     

 

Information 

 
Years 3&4 Flu Nasal 

Immunisation  

Wednesday 27th January 

The date for the flu spray has 

been rearranged. Please book a 

place through the school 

nursing team. Thank you.  

 

Teams Classrooms – How to log on 

To access the online lessons, please follow steps below: 

1. Log into RM Unify – bromhillsdudley.rmunify.com 

2. Log into your child’s account (Remember – the username is your child’s last name and the first letter of their first 

name, followed by @bromhills.dudley.sch.uk - for example: smitht@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk) 

3. Type in your child’s password (if you are not sure, please email school) 

4. Once you have logged into RM Unify, you should be able to see a tile called Teams – click on this (the first time you do 

this, you might be prompted to sign into an account – use the school account and then type in your child’s username, as 

above) 

5. Hopefully, you will be able to see the Teams classes. Click on a class and then on the tab – assignments. Here you will 

find the work. 

6. You will find a link to the lessons on ‘Calendar’ – click on the lesson when it is about to begin.  

If you have any problems, please email school and we will try and respond as quickly as possible. 

Home Learning 

If you have been sent a pack of 

work in the post for this week, 

please send the completed 

work to school, so that teachers 

can mark the work. 

Thank you.  
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